From:
 Diana Hawryluk

 To:
 Fred Searle

 Cc:
 Louise Folk

Subject: Re: Former Staples Call Centre

Date: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 9:41:50 AM

Thanks Fred! 16(1)(a)

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 22, 2018, at 5:40 PM, Fred Searle < FSEARLE@regina.ca > wrote:

Hello Diana and Louise,

Just wanted to provides a heads up on something. We are meeting with John Pearson from Shindico in Winnipeg and Mike Hogan (commercial realtor) tomorrow regarding the former Staples Call Centre on Winnipeg Street. In John's note he indicated that they were the successful bidder in the call for proposals from the Province Central

Services. 16(1)(a)(b)
16(1)(a)(b)

Let me know if you have any questions.

Fred.